
 

 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
 
Welcome to the PTFA’s first newsletter of 2023. We are planning some exciting projects for this year and we would 
be delighted to hear from you if you would like to join us in helping enrich the lives of all Lady Manners students in 
whatever way you can.   

 
Fundraising Project 
In 2021, the PTFA raised £10,000 to contribute to a new shelter as shown below, which created an extended outdoor 
space for the students to use at break times, for learning and for extra-curricular activities. It has proved to be very 
popular and the student council representatives have said how much they would appreciate another one!  
 

 
 
We have a number of ideas to fundraise for this project. One proposal is to hold a Talent Competition for students 
on Saturday 8th July 2023. If you would like to be involved in the planning for this event please get in touch by email 
to parentsassociationlms@gmail.com 
 
Alternatively, if you would like to make a donation towards this project, this can be made by: 

• Wisepay in the Donations folder or by 

• Bank transfer: please call 01629 812671 or email accounts@ladymanners.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Car Boot Sales: We hope you can join us at these popular events. The next sale dates are:   

• Sunday 21st May 2023 

• Sunday 16th July 2023 

• Sunday 24th September 2023 

 
Current Vacancies:  

• Secretary: We are looking for someone to help with the organisation of meetings to join the Chair, Vice 
Chair and Treasurer.  

• Marketing:  If you are interested in helping to promote the work of the PTFA we would love to hear from 
you. This includes website updates, social media posts, designing leaflets and advertising events.  

For both of these roles, support is available from the current officers and from the school and it is a great way to be 
involved and meet other parents. Further details can be found at www.ladymanners.net/vacancies  or by contacting 
us by email to parentsassociationlms@gmail.com.   
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 15th March 2023 at 7pm in the school library. If you would like to join in remotely, please 
email parentsassociationlms@gmail.com 
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We look forward to hearing from you  
 
Lady Manners School PTFA 


